To: All Accepted Oral and Poster Presenters
Dear All,
First, we would like to extend our appreciation for your interest to participate in the upcoming EPHA annual conference. As usual, this is a gentle reminder to you that only land transportation cost and perdiem will be covered by EPHA. If you come from far regions such as: Gambella, Afar, Benshangul, and Tigray, you may use air transportation provided that using land transportation is inconvenient.  Transportation cost will be reimbursed upon submission of receipt. You can also use the round trip (Addis Ababa to Harar and Harar to Addis Ababa) bus transportation which will be arranged by the Association free of charge. Departure from Addis Ababa will be on 18 February 2017 (at 6:00 A.M.) from Meskel Square, near Addis Ababa Stadium. The return trip to Addis will be on 23 February 2017 (at 6:00 A.M.)  

Notification of interest to use the arranged bus is expected to be communicated to the Secretariat office until 10 February 2017. Please note that your confirmation helps to facilitate logistics management including transportation space. 

Please be aware that all accepted presenters who will come from outside of Harari Region need to bring renewed ID card and/or support letter from their current organization indicating current working place. EPHA will not cover expense for those who come from Harar town. Presenters who are residing abroad are expected to cover all of their expenses by themselves. 
For more information, please call W/ro Elizabeth Demeke or Ato Yusuf Abdu through 0114166083/41, mobile: 0960944541 or e-mail: ephamembers07@gmail.com.
Kindly check EPHA Website (http://www.etpha.org) for list of available Hotels in Harar town to settle issues of accommodation (communication and booking) by your own including expenses 

Looking forward to seeing you in the upcoming Conference!
EPHA
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